[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Michelle Boycott 
Sent: 06 May 2015 17:55
To: Jackie Fitzsimons; Rozinah Shah; Jon Westerman; Rob Lowther; Bob Neville
Subject: Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Application No. 14/01762/F

Dear Ms. Fitzsimons and Mr. Neville

MONDAY 4th JUNE ONE DAY EVENT

Further to my last email of 19th April, I would be very grateful to know how you plan to carry out the NMP assessment.

It seems that the Equestrian Events that are being carried out in the hatched area will continue to be located at different locations with this hatched area, therefore we as neighbours will never know who will be bearing the brunt of the noise whether it be from the traffic, people or general noise levels emanating from the tannoy, bells, quad bikes and horses.

This situation remains totally unacceptable and given the fact that there has not been a site visit from the Planners we would appreciate an explanation from yourselves and the Planners as to how you plan to assess the NMP across the whole of the hatched area?

To date I have not received a reply from my previous emails and I would be grateful for your response in this matter.

Regards
Michelle Boycott

